
● BAY BUCKET BRIGADE ● 
 

 

 TURNING UP THE HEAT!! 
 
  

  

 
 

 

 

COME ALONG TO THE 

JOHN MACK HALL 

ON MONDAY 4TH JULY 2005  AT:  8.00 PM 

FOR A PUBLIC MEETING 

DENNY LARSON, GCM DIRECTOR AND 

GLOBAL ADVISOR TO BUCKET BRIGADES 
WORLDWIDE, RETURNS TO THE BAY AFTER A YEAR  
WHICH HAS SEEN MANY DEVELOPMENTS IN THE 
FIGHT AGAINST ENVIRONMENTAL POLLUTION. 
Come and hear about Brussels and about new brigades springing up 

around Europe! 

●DON’T MISS THIS CHANCE TO MEET HIM● 

ENTRANCE IS FREE          EVERYONE IS WELCOME 
ORGANISED BY THE ESG    (ENVIRONMENTAL SAFETY GROUP) 
With generous support from the Alwani Group Foundation, Hassans and Open Day Charitable Trust 


